
March & April 2020 

Dear Praying Friends, 

First, I would like to take a moment and express our thanks to all those who faithfully support us 
both in prayer and financially. Though the last few weeks have been very different than what we 
planned, God has been abundantly faithful to us.   

We were blessed to be part of the Missions Conference at First Baptist Church of Atoka, TN in 
the first part of March. It was wonderful to fellowship with fellow missionaries and several of the 
church staff. Due to COVID-19, we finished the conference by live-streaming the services. It was 
a new experience preaching to most of the congregation viewing only by live-stream. After the 
conference, we traveled back to our home in GA. 

While we are here at home, I am catching up on some different house projects that have been 
neglected while we have been traveling. Much has been accomplished, and we are thankful to 
have the house one step closer to being ready to sell when the time comes. 

Our missions agency, World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions, hosted a two-week online 
missions conference of which I had the privilege to be part. We presented our ministry followed 
by a live interview. If you would like to see the interview it can be viewed at the link below.  
https://wwntbm.com/video-types/online-missions-conference/ 

I would also like to bring one other opportunity before you.  WWNTBM and Ambassador Baptist 
College have partnered to host a missions trip to Utah. They are going to assist a veteran 
missionary with door to door visitation, canvassing, a July 4th parade outreach, as well as 
practical instruction. This is open to anyone 16-30 years of age. My life was greatly impacted by 
a mission trip I took in my teenage years to Mexico and I know that this trip would be a benefit to 
anyone who can attend. More information is available at SeeTheHarvest.com. 

We praise the Lord for: 
• Safe travels back from Tennessee 
• Gods blessing the BibleBreak outreach 
• God keeping our family healthy, especially Allen

We are praying for: 
• God’s wisdom as we seek to refill our schedule 
• Salvation decisions from BibleBreak Club 
• Allen, as he transitions to being back on the road

Ministry  
Opportunity 

My wife has been burdened 
for the kids in our local 
community.  Through different 
interactions over the years, 
we have made friends with 
many families in our area in 
South Georgia.  During this 
time of being stuck at home, 
my wife wanted to find a way 
to witness to these families 
again.  She has begun a 
twice-a-week online kids Bible 
time called BibleBreak Club.  
She has already completed 
her seventh week and we are 
very encouraged with all the 
kid's involvement thus far.  
She has had the opportunity 
to share the Gospel and we 
would appreciate your prayers 
for the salvation of these 
children and their families.
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In His Service, 
David & Amiee Marie Brubaker 
Allen & Artiss 
Missionaries to Washington State

NOTE: If any church would like a personal update video or an 
online interview with me I would be glad to accommodate you.  
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